
From: Chase Settle
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Asher
Subject: Mimosa Federal SWD #1
Date: Tuesday, January 13, 2015 3:09:33 PM

Mr. Bratcher,
 
Mimosa Federal SWD #1
30-015-26449
Sec. 4, T20S-R24E, 1980’ FSL & 810’ FEL
NM-39635
Eddy County, New Mexico
 
 
As we discussed today at your office, Yates will delay the completion of a Work Plan for the above
 mentioned location until forages have resumed growth for the 2015 Spring season.  At this time,
 Yates will acquire BLM input on the proposed Work Plan to be submitted to OCD.
 
Thanks,
 

Chase Settle
Environmental Regulatory Agent
Yates Petroleum Corporation

105 S. 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-4171 (Office)
575-703-6537 (Cell)
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